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Gaming Machine Entitlements 
Gaming Machines Regulations 2020 

Regulation 11 Notice - Results of Trading Round 2023 

The Liquor and Gambling Commissioner has determined the results of Trading Round 23/2023 for the purchase 
and sale of gaming machine entitlements, held at Consumer and Business Services, 4-6 Chesser Street, Adelaide 
SA 5000 on Wednesday 8 November 2023. 

Purchaser Price (the amount that eligible purchasers will pay) $48,333.33 (plus GST) 

Vendor Price (the amount that eligible sellers will receive) $36,250.00 (plus GST) 

This trading round attracted a total of 68 eligible offers to purchase gaming machine entitlements and 
78 eligible offers to sell gaming machine entitlements. 

33 Gaming Machine Entitlements Will Be Sold 

25 Offers to Purchase Gaming Machine Entitlements Have Been Successful 

8 Gaming Machine Entitlements Will Be Cancelled 
Every fourth gaming machine entitlement sold in the trading round by 

profit organisations (e.g. hotels) must be cancelled 
 

0 Gaming Machine Entitlements Will Transfer to Club One 
Every fourth gaming machine entitlement taken to have been sold in the trading round by non-profit 

associations (e.g. clubs and community hotels) must be transferred to Club One 

Next Trading Round 

Notice of the next trading round for gaming machine entitlements will be announced by the Commissioner in a 
notice published in the Government Gazette. Gaming machine licence holders will also be advised. For further 

enquiries contact CBS Gambling Administration on 131 882 (option 6) or by email at 
gamblingadministration@sa.gov.au.
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